
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANDIA PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Candia Planning Board in accordance with RSA 675:7, will hold 

a Public Hearing on Wednesday January 3, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Henry Moore School 

Gymnasium, 12 Deerfield Road, Candia NH  03034 to consider: 

 

Amendments to the Zoning Ordinance.  The purpose of these amendments is to create a new 

and separate zoning district around the Four Corners area, in furtherance of specific 2017 Master 

Plan recommendations. The goal is to hear public input in order to finalize the amendment and 

submit it as a warrant article for the March ballot. A full copy of the draft amendments is 

available at the Town Offices during regular business hours. 

 

If necessary, the Candia Planning Board will hold a second public hearing for the Amendments 

to the Zoning Ordinance on Wednesday January 17, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Henry Moore 

School Gymnasium, 12 Deerfield Road, Candia NH 03034.  

 

For additional information, please call the Land Use Office at 483-8588. 

 

In the event that a regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting is cancelled due to weather, lack 

of a quorum or for any other reason, that meeting will be rescheduled for the following evening 

at the same time and location. If the rescheduled meeting is cancelled, the meeting will be held 

one week from the original meeting date at the same time and location.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

For the Planning Board, 

Tom Giffen, Chairman 

January 2018 

 


